7/26/23, 1:06 PM Gmail - IIT Bombay, Spoken Tutorial : Letter of Appreciation to Dr. Ruchi Sharma

M Gma” Ruchi Sharma Pandey <s.ruchi@gmail.com>

lIT Bombay, Spoken Tutorial : Letter of Appreciation to Dr. Ruchi Sharma

1 message

Sudehaa Shirke <sudehastiitb@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 6, 2023 at 3:51 PM
To: "s.ruchi@gmail.com" <s.ruchi@gmail.com>
Cc: Akanksha Saini <akankshasaini2012@gmail.com>

Dear Dr. Ruchi Sharma,

The reason behind writing this email is to convey our gratitude to you for your hard-work to conduct Spoken Tutorial
software training in your institute. We truly appreciate your efforts taken towards providing this software training
opportunity to the students of your institute to enhance their skills and get certificates.

I'm looking forward to continuing to work together with you in the new academic session too.

PFA Appreciation letter for your wonderful contribution towards Spoken Tutorial Project.

Thanks And Regards,

Sudeha Shirke

9769288893

Training Manager

Spoken Tutorial IIT Bombay- NMEICT, MOE, Govt. of India
Website Link : http:/spoken-tutorial.org

MOE Link : https://www.education.gov.in/en/e-contents
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